
From: Greg Newman
To: Clerk"s Office
Subject: FW: Support for WRE construction
Date: April 14, 2021 9:25:08 AM

________________________

-----Original Message-----
From: Savannah Watts <melissa.beedle@icloud.com>
Sent: April 13, 2021 5:30 PM
To: Greg Newman <GNewman@whiterockcity.ca>
Subject: Support for WRE construction

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I’m writing in support of White Rock Elementary building variance.

Melissa Beedle
15295 Roper Ave
White Rock, BC
V4B 2E9

Sent from my iPhone
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